
Minister Dacic talked to Chairman of Serbian Caucus in US Congress
Thursday, 05 February 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic,
met today with Congressman Ted Poe, Chairman of the Congressional Serbian Caucus. 
  
Minister Dacic congratulated Congressman Poe on his re-election to the US House of
Representatives and expressed appreciation for his commitment and engagement in promoting
the image and interests of the Republic of Serbia in Congress. During the talks, the Head of
Serbian diplomacy informed Congressman Poe about the current reform processes in the
Republic of Serbia and the activities of our country in its capacity as the OSCE Chair. Thanking
the Minister for the sincere congratulations, Congressman Poe expressed his readiness to work
on strengthening the Serbian Caucus and promoting the development of bilateral relations
between Serbia and the United States.
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